
Sharp’s Cemetery Board of Directors Meeting – 6/11/18 

Attendees: Tom Swan, Charles Moore, Jerry Hendricks, Pam Goffinet 

• Fence. Tom McClure was hoping to start painting the fence in May and 
since Jerry was traveling in May, he gave him Pam’s contract info for 
questions and payment. He called Pam saying that he was having some 
personal issues and that the start would be delayed. Jerry called him late 
in May to get an update but was only able leave a voice mail. He will give 
him another call in a few weeks. 

• Burials.  Tom and Bud dug a 20 inch deep hole for burial of an urn of the 
remains of Charles Levis in South Section, Row 13. Payment of $150 will 
be split between them. 

• Corner stones. Received stones for I, G and instead of three sets of D’s, 
received only 3 D’s. Payment of $360 due. Tom, Bud and Jerry will place 
the stones on June 14 at 4:00 pm. 

• Finances. $1600 has been paid to Eric for mowing while our portfolio 
balance remains at about at the same level as the start of the year. 

• Inquiry. Bud got a call from a woman searching for her relatives but was 
unable to provide her with any information. 

 

Submitted by Jerry Hendricks 

 

Next meeting on July 9, 2018 

 


